First Time Ever: Pathways
Weekly Newsletter

written by Yossi Katz
June 23, 2011
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The Breslov Research Institute has decided to go in a whole
new direction with our weekly emails. For the first time this
week we have published the new Pathways Weekly Newsletter — a
weekly publication for print! It includes a weekly Dvar Torah
by Ozer Bergman, Parsha Pearls by Chaim Kramer, a weekly story
or saying and a piece from the Kitzur Likutey Moharan. This
new format will allow you to take it along with you wherever
you may be. Please feel free to place it in shuls and all
other public places. We hope you enjoy.

To subscribe please visit: http://breslov.org//pathways

To place an ad or sponsor in memory or honor of, please email:
pathways@breslov.org
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